
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: January 20, 2015       File: BIS 15-082 
 

File:  TMP-2015-00018 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS 
TO EXECUTE THE ATTACHED AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE SHERIFF of 
BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA (“BSO”) ON BEHALF OF THE CITY OF DANIA 
BEACH AND THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD PROVIDING FOR THE JOINT 
COVERAGE, AUTOMATIC AND MUTUAL AID OF FIRE RESCUE SERVICES. 

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 
The City of Hollywood and Broward County Sheriff's Office, Division of Fire Rescue have 
mutually agreed that the continuation of joint coverage, automatic and mutual aid services 
as currently provided by the City of Hollywood and BSO is the most efficient and effective 
means of delivering emergency services to the public.  Mutual cooperation in the delivery 
of fire rescue services can best be accomplished within a cooperative, interlocal 
configuration and both agencies willingly enter into this cooperative Agreement. 
 

PREPARED BY:  Neesha Bajere 
Management / Budget Analyst 

  

APPROVED BY: Mirtha Dziedzic 
Assistant Director, Budget and Financial Services  


